
Vikshit Krishi Sankalp Abhiyan-2025 

Under the Vikshit Krishi Sankalp Abhiyan, KVK Cuttack actively participated in the 

Pre-Kharif Campaign organized by ICAR-ATARI Kolkata from 29 May to 12 June 2025. The 

campaign aimed to strengthen pre-kharif preparedness by promoting sustainable agricultural 

practices through collaborative outreach involving ICAR institutes, SAUs, and State 

Departments. ATARI Kolkata has formed three outreach teams in the district, consisting of 

subject matter specialists, scientists from CRRI, state agriculture department officials, and 

progressive farmers. As a part of Team A, B & C, a total of 19500 farmers were covered in 63 

programs conducted all over the Cuttack district. The teams interacted with the farming 

community on different aspects of soil health, need-based fertilizer, pesticide application, 

improved varieties of seeds, fisheries practices, animal husbandry practices, balanced intake of 

nutrients and vaccination practices. A drone demonstration was also conducted at about 15 

places to make them aware of the technology for spraying nutrients.  
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